NOTICE OF CHANGE

SOLID WASTE COLLECTION

Beginning August 5th, 2024, household trash will be collected once each week as
shown on the map. Recycling & yard waste will be collected every other week.
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For more information visit www.tarboro-nc.com or contact the

Tarboro Department of Public Works at (252) 641-4235.



